
 
 

          NEWS RELEASE 
 

  On 2-2-12, at about 1553 hours, the Coast Central Credit Union at the Bayshore Mall 

was robbed.  The suspect approached the teller with a note advising the teller he was 

armed however no weapon was seen or brandished.  The credit union teller complied 

with his demands and the suspect escaped with an undisclosed amount of cash.  

 

The Eureka Police Department’s Criminal Investigative Services has developed probable 

cause showing 37 year old William Joseph Farrell as the suspect. A warrant has been 

issued for his arrest.  Anyone who knows Farrell’s whereabouts, should contact law 

enforcement with that information. Any close friends or relatives of Farrell should 

counsel Farrell to surrender on the warrant.  

 

See attached photos.             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           William Joseph Farrell     surveillance photo 
 
Detective Ronald B Harpham 
604 C Street, Eureka, Ca 95501 
707-441-4305  rharpham@ci.eureka.ca.gov 
Tuesday through Friday 0630 hours to 1700 hours 
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